
Dear Parents and Supporters of Hampstead Elementary, 

 

Box Tops for Education earnings are a have always been an important fundraiser for Hampstead 

Elementary School. Last year, General Mills and Box Tops for Education moved away for the ‘clip and 

send in’ Box Top labels to a mobile app. We encourage our school parents and supporters to download 

and use this app to help us continue to raise funds to supply student agendas free of cost to all 

Hampstead Elementary students. Please use this link for more information 

https://www.boxtops4education.com/About 
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